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Dear Friends, 

On November 23, 2020, we celebrated our tenth anniversary.  

2020 was an extremely challenging year and one we will never forget. We want to thank all volunteers all 

around the world for their humbling support.  

Just as many non-profit organizations, we struggled to help those that needed help. We watched as the 

world cancelled all events, we cancelled our health campaign, feeding etc. We are so grateful not only 

for our volunteer’s health care providers that helped patients day and night in fulfilling the needs of the 

people we serve. We will forever be grateful. We continue to make donation to several organizations.  

We pray and hope to start our activities in the upcoming year as we continue to solicit and raise funds in 

our efforts to sustain and develop even more programs. We want to thank all who have and wish to 

support us either through donations or our volunteer program. 

Lastly, we thank our amazing and gracious international health care providers and supporters, for their 

courageous and amazing support. We all are committed to serve and assist people in need with honor 

and respect. 

With our sincere gratitude, 

Memouna B. Wallace, MD 

Executive Director 

 


